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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   January 28, 2014 

 

TITLE: Approval of Out of State Travel  
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    
 
 

STUDENTS 
 

Travel was previously approved at the November 12, 2013 Board meeting for Jeremy Hayes, Lauren Marlatt, 

Michael Warrick, Glenda Arffa, Leigh Anne Wright, Gerad Ball, Robert Retherford, Matt Cornett, and Kevin 

Johnson from Coronado K-8 School to take 71 students from the 8
th
 grade to Catalina Island, California, February 

6-9, 2014.  Chaperones now include Sylvia Barney and Becky Murchek. 

 

 

STAFF 
 

Roseanne Lopez, Dawn Tinsley, and Dianna Kuhn from the District Offices request permission to attend the 

National Association of Elementary School Principals Conference in Nashville, Tennessee, July 7-12, 2014.  

Approximate cost of the travel is $9,140 and will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.  

No school days will be missed. 

 

 

 BUDGET 

CODE KEY 

 

140-14-100-2210-500-6360 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

 140-14-100-2210-500-6582 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
It is the recommendation of the administration that the above travel be approved. 

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:                                                         

                                                                 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                                               Date:  January 22, 2014    

                                                
______________________________                                                                                          

Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

 


